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 Class visions 

 
The children have been thinking about their class vision this week and exploring our motto ‘Learn 
more, think more, be more’. They have been considering what behaviour can help them succeed in 
living and learning by our motto. 
 
Some of the ideas they have thought are: enjoy challenges, always work hard, set a good example, 
ask questions, be compassionate, trustworthy and kind, and don’t give up! 
 
In Key Stage 1 the children have been producing some lovely drawings of the mustard tree. 
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Next week 
Pick up and drop offs seem to be working well and we would like to thank parents for your help in 
keeping this running smoothly and safely. Reception class start full time next week, which will mean 
more adults and children at the front of the school. Please can you continue to keep to the time slots 
allocated to keep the number of people onsite as low as possible. If you only have Reception or KS1 
children please do not use the back gate for entering or leaving. Thank you. 
 

Class pages on the website 

Teachers are continuing to update each of the class 
website pages weekly, including detailing any 
homework set. Please continue to refer to these for 
information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Curriculum newsletters 
 

Each year groups curriculum newsletters will be issued next week and uploaded to each class page 
on the website. 
 

Queries 
If you need to speak to a teacher please 
either contact the school office by phone 
or email, or email your child’s class 
email.  


